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Karen Keith Responds to Outrageous Attack Ad:
Monroe Nichols and Dark Money Groups Resort to Lies and Fear-Mongering

TULSA, OK - In a desperate attempt to distract voters from his inability to get things
done and abysmal attendance record as a state legislator, Monroe Nichols and his dark
money allies have launched baseless and vicious attack ads against Karen Keith,
falsely alleging her involvement in misconduct at the Tulsa County Juvenile Justice
Center. This claim is completely false and is a dangerous, cynical distortion designed
to mislead voters.

"These ads exploit the horrific abuse of children and is nothing more than a smear
campaign. It is utterly false that | or my fellow Commissioners ever knew that children
were being sexually or physically abused and did nothing about it— and Monroe and
his dark money allies know it's false.

I've dedicated my career to serving Tulsa and protecting its citizens. Monroe Nichols’
attempt to distort the facts and manipulate voters with outrageous accusations shows
exactly why he is unfit to lead our city,” said Keith.

As a County Commissioner, Karen Keith has a long-standing record of advocating for
Tulsa’s safety and well-being, particularly for the vulnerable populations she serves.
Her commitment to transparency, accountability, and collaborative governance has
made Tulsa County stronger, safer, and more united. This attack on her character is not
only unfounded but demonstrates the desperate tactics of dark money groups and out-
of-town activists who have no place in Tulsa’s City Hall.



